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Ashley Quick

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 10:07 AM
To: Andrew Maurey
Subject: RE: Docket 160096

Ok.  I’ve removed APA from the docket. 
 
Thanks! 
 

From: Andrew Maurey  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 10:00 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: Docket 160096 
 
No, we won’t need them on this docket 
 
From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 9:59 AM 
To: Andrew Maurey 
Subject: RE: Docket 160096 
 
Should APA remain in the docket as one of the OCR divisions? 
 

From: Andrew Maurey  
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 9:57 AM 
To: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Hong Wang 
Cc: Delores Reecy 
Subject: RE: Docket 160096 
 
This is the correct prog mod. 
 
From: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 2:50 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Delores Reecy 
Subject: RE: Docket 160096 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Hong, 
 
I believe A3a would be the best classification.  If Andrew thinks  otherwise, we can change that 
next week.  
As for the assignments, we can leave them as you have them assigned, but one or more 
divisions may drop off.  AFD would be the OPR. 
 
Thanks, Cheryl 
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From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 2:43 PM 
To: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Delores Reecy 
Subject: Docket 160096 
 
Cheryl, I just opened a new docket, 160096, Joint petition for approval of modifications to Risk Management Plans by 
Duke Energy Florida, Florida Power & Light Company, Gulf Power Company and Tampa Electric Company.  Since 
Andrew is out, would you please take a look at the attached filing and let me know the following: 
 
1.  Should the progmod be A3a, or something else, A19, perhaps? 
2.  I assigned AFD as the OPR, and APA, ECO, ENG and IDM as OCR in the docket.  Are the assignments correct? 
 
Thanks! 




